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First week of lockdown 2
It was so wonderful to see so many children at 
worship this morning, thank you for joining us. I think 
it is very important that children keep in touch with 
their peers, if only via google meet and zoom. As 
always huge thanks are due at the end of another 
changeable week: firstly, to the children for being so 
resilient and engaging so well with home learning.  
Secondly, to the staff here who have worked so hard 
to support home learning and for being so flexible 
and resilient. Thirdly, to all you for making it work 
and supporting your children. We are expecting all 
our children to engage every day with the home 
learning, and will do our very best to ensure you have 
the resources (chromebooks, printed packs, books) 
to be able to engage. Teachers and I will be making 
contact to offer support if we see children aren’t 
engaging with the learning. None of us want more 
gaps in children’s learning and we aim to cover as 
much of the curriculum as we can over these next 
few weeks.  Any feedback is always welcome.

Children in School
Please send children to school on Friday with clothes 
for PE/Forest School.  

EmpowHER
These sessions for girls in y5 and 6 will continue via 
zoom from next Friday. More details to follow.

PE Sessions
I'm afraid I was being very optimistic – these are not 
able to happen but we will look to engage our home 
learners in some PE on the field as soon as we can.

Bench for the Stanleys
It’s ready to be shipped. We are arranging payment 
and preparing the spot on the bank. It’s likely that we 
will wait to officially ‘open’ the bench until we can all 
be present. 

Doug the Dog
He has been made to feel most welcome by children 
and staff.  A special thanks to Liisa and the after-
school club for looking after him.

Pfors zoom meeting cancelled
The Pfors zoom meeting which was to be held on 
Tues 12th at 8pm has been cancelled.

The Sports Project
The Sports Project, a non-profit community interest 
company, has set up a variety of fun and challenging 
online sport and physical activity after-school clubs. 
Starting 11th January, these will help with the 
children’s physical and mental well-being during 
lockdown. 

Click on the link below for more information and to 
sign up.
https://the-sports-project.class4kids.co.uk
Parents/carers or older siblings can join in for free!

WEEKLY AWARDS
Alfie for having a fantastic imagination and the 
use of excellent adjectives.

Reuben for working hard at home with a 
detailed alien design and building a fantastic 
rocket.

Tyler for showing great enthusiasm in his 
learning.

Ethan for writing an amazing letter to the 
alien, by trying really hard with his phonic 
sounds.

Coralie and Noah for helping new children 
settle into Kestrel class.

Freddy for superb maths work.

Billy B and Tatiana for great home learning.

Holly for a great smile.

Ebon for enthusiasm in science.

https://the-sports-project.class4kids.co.uk/

